
From: Paul Suton @uwclub.net>  
Sent: 23 January 2024 22:04 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; MAYHEW, Jerome 
< @parliament.uk> 
Subject: Re: EN010109 – Sheringham and Dudgeon Extension Projects 

 

 

 

 

  

23/01/2024  

 

Good Evening  

      This really is taking the Micky.  

 To expect anybody to read 148 sheets of applica�ons to find out whether this will 

affect them or not is unreasonable and just gives carte blanche for them 
to do whatever they like by default.  
Our Countryside  is already being wrecked  by allowing foreign companies to do as 
they like at the expense of the “ way of life" of the local community for the benefit 
of providing large conurba�ons with electricity. 

As you have contacted me, perhaps  you could do me the courtesy of informing 
me whether your proposals  will have any affect on the  area where I live and have 
any impact on my quality of life or devalue my property? 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Paul Suton 
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